## Kami L. Lynch

From: candicemortara <candice@foxrivertours.com>

Sent: Friday, December 3, 2021 9:42 AM

To: Kami L. Lynch

**Subject:** Re: Follow-up Re: Premise Amendment

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

HI Kami,

I am so sorry – that completely fell off of my radar.

I very much would like to request that the premise amendment be withdrawn until it is known what repair is able to be done to the deck and surrounding area. I am sorry for the delay —

Candice Mortara River Tyme Bistro

From: Kami L. Lynch < Kami.Lynch@Appleton.org>
Date: Thursday, December 2, 2021 at 1:09 PM
To: candicemortara < candice@foxrivertours.com>
Subject: Follow-up Re: Premise Amendment

Hi Candice,

Your premise amendment is on next week's Safety & Licensing Committee meeting. It will have to be held if I do not receive something from you stating that you wish to withdraw the Premise Amendment application. I have attached the email that I sent previously which outlines our earlier phone conversation regarding this.

Please let me know if you have any questions or if anything has changed regarding this matter.

Thank you! Kami

Kamú Lynch, WCMC City Clerk

City of Appleton 100 N Appleton Street Appleton, WI 54911 920-832-6443

Attention: This message was sent from a source external to the City of Appleton. Please use caution when opening attachments or clicking links.